
  
Black History Month: Community Spotlight - Dr. Fanny Brewster 

 

February 10, 2023 

 

Hello Pacifica Community, 

 

As we continue to celebrate Black History Month, we honor those within our community for 

their contributions and achievements to Pacifica, local communities, and their field.  We are 

pleased to share more today about core faculty member, Dr. Fanny Brewster.  We will 

spotlight other members of our community throughout the month. 

 

Also, a reminder about Pacifica and PGIAA’s Celebration of Black History Month event 

taking place on our Lambert Campus next Friday, February 17 that includes a lunch and 

program recognizing Pacifica and local community members who exemplify Black 

Excellence. You can refer to the invitation sent earlier this week and the link above for further 

information - RSVP link. 

 

 
 

Warmly, 

 
Dr. Lee 
President & CEO 
   

https://pgiaa.org/team/dr-fanny-brewster-ph-d-m-f-a-lp/
https://pgiaa.org/bhm/
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/pacifica-celebrates-black-history-month-tickets-536516163287

